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 Martin Plaut OBJ2016/6298/P 02/12/2016  11:53:51 I am very much opposed to this change of use. The shop is an important part of our neighbourhood. 

Other firms would be pleased to rent it if it was properly advertised and let at an appropriate rate.

It is very important that Kentish Town should not become simply a residential area. Keeping the 

shopping alive is critical to the character of the area. Please do not allow this change of use.

3 Ryland Road

Kentish Town

London

NW5 3EA

 Rebecca 

Coulter-Emery

SUPPRT2016/6298/P 02/12/2016  11:26:40 I would like to show my support for this application. Camden is desparately short of housing, so much 

so that young, well-qualified, gainfully employed North Londoners are giving up on the area.

Unelected local interest groups should not be allowed to turn Camden into a ghost town of unlet shops, 

and delay development of badly needed new housing stock. Small developers need support from the 

council to allow infill development alongside larger scale renovation and home building projects.

7 Alma Street

Kentish Town

London

NW53DJ
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